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July 26, 2016 
  

Upcoming PALS Closings for August 

 
The Beaufort Indoor Pool will be closed for air conditioning maintenance Wednesday, August 3, 2016 through 
Friday, August 5, 2016.  All Parks and Leisure Services (PALS) facilities will close at 1:30 p.m. on Monday, 
August 15, 2016 for staff training.  The facilities will return to their normal operating schedules on Tuesday, 
August 16, 2016.   For additional information or to learn more about PALS programs and services, call 843-
255-6680 or visit www.bcpals.com.  
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